City of Tipton Board of Public Works and Safety Special meeting held on April 23, 2025, at
Tipton City Hall, Council Chambers, Tipton.

Members: Mayor Schmicker, Clerk-Treasurer Clark, and Councilman Kring. Member Ehman
was not present.

Others: Cory Mahan, Dylan Dietrick, Jim Ankrum, Rick Tilley, Jeff Heard, Scott Reecer, Tim
Davis, Tim Niccum with Midwest Paving, and Zach Hinchman with Howard Companies.

Mayor Schmicker opened the April 23, 2025, Special BOW meeting.

New Business:

Open Bids for CCMG 2025-1: Clerk-Treasurer Clark stated we received two bids. City Engineer
Mahan opened the first bid from Midwest Paving, which is $2,169,769.69. The second
bid from Howard Companies is $3,018,037.55.

Mayor Schmicker stated he would accept a motion to take the bids under advisement. We will
take formal action on Monday at the BOW meeting at 9 a.m. Councilman Kring made a
motion to take the bids under advisement, seconded by Mayor Schmicker, with all in
favor. Mayor Schmicker thanked Howard Companies, Midwest Paving, and TMU.

Adjournment: With no further business, Councilman Kring called for adjournment, seconded by
Mayor Schmicker, with all in favor.

Submitted by Tamera Clark, Clerk-Treasurer.
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Tamera Clark, Clerk-Treasurer Prﬁdent, Board of Public Works and Safety



